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Public Health Unit
11 September 2017

Ms Pamela Morales
Planning Officer
Department of Planning
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2031-

Email: Pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Morales

Modification to Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works (SSD 5544 MOD3)

Thank you for inviting the Public Health Unit of South Eastern Sydney Local Health District to
comment on the modification works for the above premises. We have reviewed the Statement of
Environmental Effects Report (SEER) for the removal of Tank 101.

The Public Health Unit has reviewed the SEER and found to be satisfactory and no objection is
raised to removal of tank 101 provided that the matters previously raised by NSW Health are

adhere to and noise exceedances are managed.

Should you need additional queries, please do not hesitate to call Santo Cannata Senior
Environmental Health Officer on 9382 8244

Yours Sincerely o

Professor Mark Ferson MPH MD FRACP FAFPHM FRSPH
Director & Public Health Officer

Public Health Unit

South Eastern Sydney Local Health District

ABN 70 442 041 439

Building 23 (Hut U), Easy Street, Prince of Wales Hospital Campus, Randwick
Postal Address: Locked Bag 88 Randwick NSW 2031



